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Subject TEACHERS SUGGESTIONS/COMMENTS re GSIS
CONCERNS
Date May 21, 2018

Attached is a Memorandum dated April 23, 2018 from the PPSTA President/Board of Trustee, of

GSIS, Dr. Kahar H. Macasayon, Al Hadj, CESO V, re; soliciting comments, suggestions or

insights as experienced in transacting with GSIS to craft policies and further improve services to

its members.

Far information and guidance.
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MEMORANDUM

TO: DR. PEDRO MELCHOR M. NATIVIDAD
Officer-In-Charge Superintendent
Region IX, Dipolog City, Zamboanga Del Norte

From: DR. KAHAR H. MACASAYON

PPSTA President/ Board of Trustee, GSIS
Subject: Teachers Suggestions/Comments re GSIS concerns
Date: 23 April 2018

I would like to extend my heartfelt gratitude to all of you, fellow teachers, for
electing me President of PPSTA. I consider it as much an honor as it is a duty for
me to have been bestowed such a title.-

I have been made an ex officio member of the Board of Trustees’ of GSIS, by virtue
of this position. Such that in one of our Board meetings, it came to my attention
that an overwhelming 857,812 or 49.85% of GSIS stakeholders consist of teachers
all over the country. This does not yet include the incoming 81,000 teachers to be
hired this year.

I therefore would like to solicit for comments, suggestions or insights vis-a-vis your
personal experiences in transacting with GSIS. This is with the end in view of
acquiring tangible data, culled from the members themselves, which can be used
by GSIS to craft policies and further improve services to its members.

Rest assured that I will be steadfast in making sure that your individual and
collective concerns will have a voice in the meetings of the GSIS Board of Trustees.
It is my way of expressing gratitude and my way of initially serving you as your
bona fide representative in the Board. It is the least I could do for the sector, of
which I am a proud member, which plays a vital role of helping steer our youth and
the youth yet to come in an educated and enlightened path.

You may send your comments, suggestions and recommendations at
khmacasayon@gsis.gov.ph or send it via mail in my PPSTA Office at 246 Banawe
Street, Sta. Mesa Heights, Quezon City.

Thank you.

Sincerely,

DR. KAHAR H. MACASAYON, AL HADJ, CESO V
PPSTA President/Board of Trustee, GSIS




